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Technical Committee 188 – Working Group 16, LPG Systems 

 

A. Udo Keinitz, ICOMIA, is the new convener of this WG.  

  

B. ISO 10239, LPG Systems 

  

1. Clarified the requirements for the gauge used in the operator’s leak test of the low pressure 

side of the LPG system. 

 

2. Removed the reference for the LPG hose, ISO 2928, since this is industry use hose and 

inappropriate for small craft.  Using national requirements was not accepted by the WG.  

There is now no ISO reference for this hose. 

 

3. Added reference EN560, Gas welding equipment – Hose connections, for the connections 

between the hose and its fittings. 

 

4. France asked to allow LPG lockers with side doors.  Currently, only a top opening LPG 

locker is allowed. Will hold this proposal until after the ISO 9094, Fire protection, WG 

meets. 

 

5. BSI will be submitting a new installation test requirement for builders; to be ready at the next 

meeting.  

 

6. The CEN consultant questioned the need for users to conduct a leak test on the LPG system 

before every use.  The WG will look at this question at the next meeting. 

 

7. Next action:  All pending comments will be resolved at the next meeting of the WG to be 

held at METS, in November 2011. 
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